DIAL-A-RIDE SHOPPER BUS
Swindon Dial-a-ride are continuing to provide the Shopperbus service on Friday 20 March and Friday 27 March, provided there is a driver available / willing to drive.   If they have no driver available, Dial-A-Ride will ring the users to let them know there will be no service that day.
UBW-Ashbury community Shopperbus have decided to postpone the start-up of the new service on Friday 3rd April because of the Corona virus.
We will keep you informed as the situation develops
Best regards
Peter Cowx             James Reade
710251                    710208
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